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Help Needed for Children’s Choirs This Fall
The Worship and Music Ministry is looking for people to direct 
and assist in our Children’s Choirs this Fall.  If you are interested 
or think you might be interested, please call Steve White for more 
information (803-327-7181).  We have openings in all choirs  
(2 Years-old through 5th Grade).  You do not have to be a singer 
or know how to read music to help.

English as a Second Language Basic Training
Life Builders is a ministry that shares the love 
of God with internationals who do not speak 
English. You can get started in the ministry by 
attending a training workshop in August.  
The training will be at Covenant Presbyterian 
Church, 1830 Celanese Rd, Rock Hill, SC 
on August 19-20. The cost is $30.  
To register contact Life Builders at 
803-579-1511 or lifebuildersesl@gmail.com.

Sunbeams Day School has a limited 
number of openings for Two and Three 

Year-olds starting in  September.  For more 
information, please check the FBC website 

or email hollym@fbcrockhill.org.

http://www.fbcrockhill.org/online-giving/
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/sunbeams/


A great way for guests to meet Pastor Hogg, our other ministers and their 
spouses is to attend “Dinner with the Pastor.” During this fun and relaxing 
evening, you will learn more about First Baptist and how to become a member.

The evening begins with light refreshments as guests check in and find their 
table assignments. A staff member serves as host of each table and answers 
questions while everyone enjoys a delicious meal. There is no charge for the 
event and childcare is provided.

Please sign up on the Connect Card today, or by contacting Katherine in the 
Church Office (803 327-7181), or by emailing her at katherinef@fbcrockhill.org.

For more info or to sign up online, visit http://bit.ly/FBCRHDWTP.

Revival at First Calvary Baptist Church

Sunday, August 14 @ 3 p.m.
Rev. Steve Hogg will be preaching and the FBC Rock Hill Choir 
will sing. All are invited to attend.
Address: 623 Crawford Road, Rock Hill, SC 29730

SENIOR ADULT LUNCHEON
Our August Senior Adult Luncheon will be held 
Monday, August 15 at 11:30 a.m. in the Worship Center. 
For our program, we will host gospel music’s 
award-winning Joseph Habedank in concert. For ten years, 
Joseph served first as baritone, then as the lead singer for 
one of Southern Gospel’s favorite family groups, the Perrys. 
For the past 2 years, Joseph has been traveling solo 
sharing his powerful story through his testimony and music. 
You can sign up in Sunday school or by calling the 
Church Office. The luncheon is $5 per person. 
The deadline to sign up is Monday, August 8.

http://bit.ly/FBCRHDWTP
http://www.firstcalvaryofrockhill.org/


Sign up & pay $40 by 
August 4 (includes t-shirt)

It is almost time for “Rock The House”, our annual 
in-town discipleship weekend that all students enjoy!  
This is a time for students to become recharged and 
ready to begin a new school year with strength in 
the Lord.  With lots of excitement, fellowship, 
and learning, students always have a great time!  
Students are housed by gender and age throughout 
different host homes and come together for times 
of worship here at FBC. For more information or to 
sign up, visit fbcrockhill.org/events/rock-the-house.

Beginning August 5 price increases 
to $50 (t-shirt not guaranteed)

AUGUST 19-21
All students in 

grades 6-12 are invited!

For more info about the Men’s Ministry, visit www.fbcrockhill.org/men.

Everyone who volunteers to serve in any of our ministries and committees is 
invited to our Summer gathering of FBC leaders.  Information and inspiration 
describe the agenda.  You’ll hear stories, be updated on ministry plans, and 
become better prepared to help lead our church.  Mark your calendar and 
join your fellow FBC leaders and servants in the Worship Center on August 21.
For more info and to sign up, visit fbcrockhill.org/events/leadership-rally.

http://www.fbcrockhill.org/events/rock-the-house/
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/events/sufficient-grace/


BABY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Congratulations to proud parents, Reid and Elizabeth Troutman on the July 19 
arrival of their daughter Caroline Elizabeth Troutman. Also, Congradulations to 
grandparents, Pete and Debbie Troutman, and sister Anna Jane Troutman.

SYMPATHY
The Staff and Congregation of First Baptist Church extend deepest sympathy 
to Sherry Goodman on the death of her father, James Dembsy; and to
the family of Mark Chandler.

DEACONS
Bereavement: 
Jimmy Cumbie, 803-619-4227; Gary Morris, 803-487-9554
Hospital: 
Chris Young, 803-517-6862; Hunter Platt, 803-493-5552; Bill Crute, 803-242-0398
Assimilation: 
Mike Geddings, 803-242-0024

•  August 28 @ 9:10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. in Rm 314
•  A multimedia presentation
•  For all members age 13+ who have not yet

attended this orientation
•  For anyone interested in learning more about 
   First Baptist Church
•  Call the Church Office to make your reservation 

or email tammyw@fbcrockhill.org or you can 		
   check the box on the Connect Card today.
•  Class size limited. Sign up early.

FIRST CONNECT

Deadline to register for class is Tuesday, August 23, 2016.



481 Hood Center Drive, Rock Hill, SC 29730
CURRENT EVENTS
SCAN TO VISIT SITE

Wireless Password for the WC-FBCOpen Network
Open012015

HOW TO CONTACT US
www.fbcrockhill.org
Church Office: 327-7181
fbc@fbcrockhill.org
481 Hood Center Drive

Prayer Room: 325-PRAY
prayerroom@fbcrockhill.org

Sunbeams Day School: 329-2892

facebook.com/FirstBaptistRH

@FBC_RH

@FBC_RH

WELCOME
Thank you for joining us today!  We’re glad you’ve made time 
in your already busy schedule to worship the Lord Jesus 
Christ at First Baptist Church.  We hope you gain a greater 
understanding of God and First Baptist Church this morning.

Immediately after today’s service, stop by the lemonade
table near the large window in the back corner of the 
Worship Center and introduce yourself to one of our pastors. 
They look forward to meeting you.

A perforated “Connect” Card is attached to the bottom of 
today’s insert.  Please complete the card and put it in the 
offering plate. The card has a place for you to share prayer 
requests and to request information about our church.

Rev. Steve Hogg

This Week @ FIRST BAPTIST
First Service: 9:10 a.m. - 10:15 a.m.       Second Service: 10:30 a.m. - 11:40 a.m.

Sunday School for ages 50 & over
Worship & Sunday School
Worship & Sunday School
Church-wide Visitation (Rm 202)

8:00  a.m.
9:10  a.m.
10:30 a.m
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, July 31, 2016
Deacons Meeting (Rm 210)7:00  p.m.

Monday,August 1, 2016

http://www.fbcrockhill.org/
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/current-events/
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/First-Baptist-Church-Rock-Hill-SC
http://instagram.com/fbc_rh
http://twitter.com/%23%21/fbc_rh
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/staff/

